# Austin, Hannah

Thank you.

Kind regards

Austin, Haiman	
From:	Psych-all-users <psych-all-users-bounces@listserv.csv.warwick.ac.uk> on behalf of HOD.Psychology Resource <hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk></hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk></psych-all-users-bounces@listserv.csv.warwick.ac.uk>
Sent:	14 July 2023 15:06
To:	psych-all-users
Subject:	[Psych-all-users] Weekly Bulletin - 14/07/23
Attachments:	R&D Institutes for Excellence Launch.pdf; ATT00001.txt
Department of Psycholog	y – Weekly Bulletin: 14/07/23
Please send any informati	on to hod.psychology@warwick.ac.uk you
wish to share.	WARWICK
Each weekly bulletin will	be shared every Friday – We hope you have a lovely weekend!
Dear All,	
	Team proudly bring you their annual knowledge and exchange networking day on Dam – 15:00pm in the Clinical Sciences Building, UHCW NHS Trust.
This event will celebrate the law	nch of the R&D Institutes for Excellence in support of delivering the transformative
	re a series of presentations from the Institutes for Excellence, showcasing current
	promoting research excellence in each area.
	u can book your place by visiting
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e	/rd-summit-institutes-of-excellence-launch-tickets-668176081647
X To the principal region of the state of th	R&D Summit: Institutes of Excellence Launch
	We are thrilled to announce the launch of the R&D
	Institutes of Excellence in support of delivering the
	transformative R&D Strategy
	<u>www.eventbrite.co.uk</u>
For further information or enqui	iries please contact ResearchEvents@uhcw.nhs.uk
Please feel free to forward this o	on to colleagues who you think may be interested in attending. We look forward to
seeing you there!	The concugacy who you think may be interested in attending. We look forward to
0,	
R&D Institutes for Excellence	

### Angel

--

### **Angel Magar**

#### **Research Grant Coordinator**

Research & Development | Research Development and Contracts
University Hospitals Coventry & Warwickshire NHS Trust
4th Floor Rotunda, ADA40017, Clifford Bridge Road, Coventry, CV2 2DX

Email: Angel.Magar@uhcw.nhs.uk
Tel: 024 7696 5190 | Ext: 25190
Click here to contact me via MS Teams

\_\_\_\_\_

This e-mail is to notify the research community of recently released <u>Fiscal Year 2023 (FY23) funding opportunities</u> for the Department of Defense (DoD) programs managed by the office of Congressionally Directed Medical Research Programs (CDMRP).

### FY23 Funding announcements released:

### **Chronic Pain Management Research Program (CPMRP)**

- · Investigator-Initiated Research Award
- Clinical Exploration Award
- · Clinical Outcomes Research Award
- Pain Management Clinical Collaboration Research Award

(Visit https://cdmrp.health.mil/funding/cpmrp)

### **Defense Medical Research and Development Program (DMRDP)**

Trauma Immunology Research Award

(Visit <a href="https://cdmrp.health.mil/funding/jpc6">https://cdmrp.health.mil/funding/jpc6</a>)

### Below, please find information on:

- Reminder: Human Resources Service Review survey deadline 12 July
- Chair/Deputy Chair Applications: Gender Task Force (closing Monday 17 July 2023)
- Alumni Newsletter: July

#### Reminder: Human Resources Service Review – deadline 12 July

On 3 July, Ruth circulated a link to a <u>short survey</u> being run by the Warwick Transformation Team to gather feedback on Warwick's HR service. If you have time, please can you provide feedback by 12 July, thank you.

#### Reminder: UoW Chair/Deputy Chair Applications: Gender Task Force (closing Monday 17 July 2023)

The Gender Task Force (GTF) are seeking a new chair and deputy chair to serve from Autumn Term 2023. They are seeking candidates who have an interest in, knowledge of, and/or expertise in identifying and addressing inequalities and barriers that arise in the university sector in relation to gender. The appointments are for a three-year term initially but can serve up to six years if desirable. The GTF was formed in 2017 and meets twice a term between 10:00 and 16:00, with part-time working arrangements taken into account for members when scheduling. Applications are welcome from all staff in all roles and at all grades, all demographics and protected characteristics, permanent or fixed-term, full or part-time, academic, academic-related, CCSG, Community Safety Team, Estates, and Professional Services. If wished, the candidates invited to take up these posts may prefer to

establish a co-chairing arrangement with equal responsibility for the role. For more details about the roles and for alternate forms of application, please email <a href="mailto:SocialinclusionPA@warwick.ac.uk">SocialinclusionPA@warwick.ac.uk</a>.

How to apply

To apply for the position, please email the following information to <a href="SocialinclusionPA@warwick.ac.uk">SocialinclusionPA@warwick.ac.uk</a> (subject field: GTF Chair Recruitment):

- A. Name, and current department(s), and role(s) at University of Warwick.
- B. Explain (in no more than 500 words) why you wish to chair/deputy chair/co-chair the Gender Task Force.
- C. Explain (in no more than 500 words) what relevant experience (lived or otherwise) you bring to the post.
- D. Comment on whether you would be prepared to co-chair the GTF (i.e. sharing equal responsibility with a colleague for the role) if invited.

The deadline for all applications is Monday 17 July 2023.

### **Alumni Newsletter: July**

Please use this link to view the latest alumni newsletter sent to all alumni earlier this week. There is a slightly different look and feel to the design of this newsletter due to the upcoming launch of the new alumni campaign: A Community Like No Other. The campaign will be officially launched later in July.

Best wishes The Faculty Team	
Hello all,	
Next week I will be starting the Moodle roll over for the undergraduate modules.	
After this point any changes made to the 22/23 versions will not be transferred to the 23/24	

version. Please let me know if there are any issues with this.

Linda

Dear Colleague,

**Best Wishes** 

I am pleased to announce that the 2024 Lister Institute Research Prizes are now open!

If you know of any promising early career researchers undertaking high quality innovative research that will lead to greater understanding in – or have implications for – the field of preventive medicine, please encourage them to <a href="mailto:apply">apply</a> prior to the closing date, **by midnight on Wednesday 20 September 2023.** 

Our Fellowship gives scientists the opportunity to develop their potential with £250,000 of flexible funding over a five-year period. To date, we have been able to support some excellent early career researchers – awarding the Prize to eight in 2022 and six in 2023.

We aim to award at least six prizes, based on:

- the originality and quality of the proposed research
- the achievements of the applicant in the context of their own circumstances
- the transformational impact that the Prize would have on the recipient's career, considering their research environment and other funding.

Other than the provision or augmentation of personal salary, the Prize fund may be used in any appropriate way to support the applicant's research, including expenditure on equipment, travel, consumables or the salaries of post-doctoral workers, technicians, PhD students, or for a replacement lecturer.

Please share this notice widely within your institution and beyond. I am hoping that with your help, there will be a diverse selection of applications from outstanding candidates across the full range of biomedical and clinical sciences.

Please refer to our website for an <u>overview of the Prizes and how to apply</u>, <u>FAQs</u>, and a summary of <u>eligibility and the Terms and Conditions</u>. Please direct any queries to the Operations Manager (0203 5325345 / <u>secretary@listerinstitute.org.uk</u>).

Direct candidates <u>here</u> to begin their application. This online form will be available until midnight on the closing date, **Wednesday 20 September 2023.** 

With very best wishes



We would like to share with you this invitation to an upcoming AIMS-2-Trials public webinar on pathways to care for autistic children with epilepsy.

The webinar will take place on September 14<sup>th</sup> 2023, 6pm UK (7pm CET) and registrations are possible here: <a href="https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN\_ui03OKRoRyuKloYcgzuPOA">https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN\_ui03OKRoRyuKloYcgzuPOA</a>

More information in the email below.

Best wishes,

Chloé, on behalf of the R2D2-MH Communication & Dissemination Team, powered by ARTTIC Innovation GmbH

## Dr. Chloé Scordel

Consultant
ARTTIC Innovation GmbH
communication@r2d2-mh.eu
+49 89 248 83 03-23 | +49 172 8283 972
www.arttic-innovation.de